

Ref. No. 2019/252 July 24, 2019

Mr. Yoshiro Mori
President
Organising Committee of the Olympic and Paralympic Games Tokyo 2020

Re: One Year to Go

Dear President Mori,

I wish to congratulate you and your entire Organising Committee on this joyous occasion. We at World Taekwondo have no doubt that the Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games will be a resounding success.

'One Year to Go' is a momentous milestone that deserves to be celebrated by everyone connected to the Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games. In particular, the World Taekwondo family is excited that the Olympic Taekwondo events are just 366 days from today.

Furthermore, with Para Taekwondo in the programme for the first time, we are confident that the success of the Olympic and Paralympic Games in Tokyo will provide an ideal platform for further developing Taekwondo in Japan and around the world.

Finally, I believe that the Olympic and Paralympic Games Tokyo 2020 will play a significant role in strengthening peace around the world. Peace is more precious than triumph.

Hope lights our way, and World Taekwondo is proud to be a partner in this meaningful journey to the Games.

Sincerely yours,

Chungwon Choue
Chungwon Choue

President

WORLD TAEKWONDO